
Hello, 

I am writing to urge you as my representative against House Bill 1423, Do Not let this 

pass!  

 

How many times has something passed on a federal level that negatively and directly 

impacts us but benefits the big guy’s pockets and we think “these people in Washington 

have no idea how this affects us, directly…” 

 

That’s exactly what this bill would do. Townships and the people that represent them are 
at the forefront of the area they live in, and this bill would take away their remaining rights 
to make decisions that will directly impact them.  

Do not pass this bill!  

 

-Amanda Havelange  

 


